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important

[EXTERNAL EMAIL]

To All El Paso de Robles City Council members:  Please include as Public Comment in the Agenda
Addendum item C2 for today's meeting.

Eliminate the parking program entirely.  

I was one who stood up and commented last year about eliminating the parking program.  John Hamon
who, at the time, was accountable to his 1st district constituents ignored most or all of our comments. 
Ms. Roden, who was placed without a vote, now ignores the constituents she is supposed to be
representing.  

Please listen loud and clear:  The parking program is inefficient, loses too much money, is not approved
by the voters of El Paso de Robles and I believe illegally taxes We The People who live in the
community.  

I believe if/when we follow the money; we will find someone in the City Manager's office or, even council
members are somehow benefitting from this parking program and illegal taxation.
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